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David B. Erwin 
Attorney At Law 

Telephone 850.926.9331127 Riversink Road 
Fax 850.926.8448Crawfordville, Florida 32327 
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Blanca Bayo, Div. of the Commission Clerk 
and Administrative Services 
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Florida Public Service Commission :::s:~ :r; 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
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Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 0 
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In re: Application ofIndiantown Company, Inc. for Increased 
Water and Wastewater Rates in Martin County - Docket No. 040450-WS 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

By means of a letter, dated September 14, 2004, Tim Devlin, Director ofEconomic 
Regulation, advised Indiantown Company, Inc., of certain deficiencies in its MFRs, submitted on 
August 18, 2004 

Item 5 ofMr. Devlin's letter took issue with the map filed by the company to satisfY Rule 
25-30.4440(1)(a), F. A. C. In order to resolve the issue, the company submits herewith 21 pages 
of maps (one copy each) that show the information required by the rule. 

Please let me know if there are any further questions. 

Sincerely, 
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Copy: 	 Tricia Merchant 
Bart Fletcher 
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Jeff Leslie 
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